
Important Information – Lancashire v Yorkshire T20

  

                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                            

Hilton Garden Inn, Emirates Old Trafford, Manchester M16 0PX 

 

 

Thank you for choosing to stay with us during The Lancashire v Yorkshire T20, held at 

Emirates Old Trafford. We hope you’re as excited as us to witness this event.  

 

Wristbands will be issued during check in for residents and these will be needed to gain 

access to and from the hotel through security check points. We will be residents only (sadly, 

no non-residents will be permitted access to the hotel).  Wristbands should be worn at all 

times and if lost won’t be replaced.   

 

Road Closures 

As with any major event at Emirates Old Trafford, there will be a road closure in place. On 

Brian Statham Way there will be a soft road closure from 06:00. If you approach the closure 

and speak with the team, they will be able to assist you gaining entry.  

 

Between the hours of 16:00 and 19:30 & 21:45 until egress of spectators is complete there will 

be no vehicle movement permitted.  

 

Car Parking  

There will be parking available for hotel guests, to gain access to the Hotel Parking you will 

need to drive down Brian Statham Way and enter site using gate 2, security will be on hand 

to assist entry. If you are checking in on 12th July we recommend arriving prior to 15:30 to 

allow easy access to car parking.  

 

Food & Beverage Offering  

Edge Restaurant will be open for breakfast Thursday & Friday 06:00 – 10:00 and Sunday 

07:00 – 11:00.  The Garden Grille will be serving food throughout the day 12:00 – 22:00 and 

room Service is available 17:00 – 22:00.  

 

Health & Safety 

A reminder that no glass is permitted on the Bedroom balconies and a maximum of two 

guests can occupy the balcony.  Security during the match will highlight rooms that have 

more than two people and these guests may be asked to leave.  

 

Bag searches will be in operation upon arrival at the ground and will continue throughout 

the match day. So that we may provide a safe and secure environment for you. We look 

forward to welcoming you for what we are sure will be a fantastic day for all cricket fans! 

 

Should you require any assistance or information please contact the hotel reception either 

by text or calling +44 752 063 5155. 

 

 


